
CELEBRATION BEGINS: 
Saturday, November 24, 2018 

4:00 PM 

FAMILY BAPTIST CHURCH 
81 Franklin Road 

Lebanon, TN 

 

May 8, 1950 - November 20, 2018 

Gloria P. Ortiz 

Gloria P. Ortiz was born on May 

8, 1950 to Remijio and Aurelia 

Perez. She was preceded in 

death by the love of her life,  

Dino, her parents, and three of 

her brothers. She was a mem-

ber of Family Baptist Church in 

Lebanon, Tennessee. She was 

the mother of four amazing chil-

dren: Antonio Allen, Lavenia Jenkins, Ranada Bridg-

es, and Linda Black.  
 
She left behind eleven grandchildren: Tiffany, Sabrin-

na, and Eric Daniels, Jessica and Alyssa Black,     

Rebecca Allen, Natasha Hicks, Antonio, Joshua, 

Branden, Raven and Serena Allen and eight great-

grandchildren and awaiting the arrival of two more. 

She is also survived by her remaining siblings.  
 
Gloria was known for having a kind heart, being soft 

spoken, and selflessness. She will be remembered 

by her faith in the Lord, unconditional love for her 

family and her smile. 

May 8, 1950 - November 20, 2018 Gloria P. Ortiz 

 
ORDER OF SERVICE  

   
   

 
Opening Prayer......................................Brother Joe Nelms 
 
Reading of Obituary……………..………..Nada’s Children 
 
Selection….…………………………………….….I’ll Fly Away 
 
Selected Reading……………….……..Moment of Silence 
 
Alyssa’s Song/Speech 
 
Reflections………………………………..Family and Friends 
 
Ms. Barbara 
 
Words of Comfort………………………..Brother Joe Nelms 
 
Closing Prayer 
 
Family Dedication….……………….. “Dancing in the Sky” 

 
 
 
 

G 
loria was a beautiful woman loved by many. Her 

smile and her love for her family will live on. She 

would light up any room she entered. Gloria will be 

missed, but God makes no mistake. She is at peace 

now. Rest now Gloria… WE LOVE YOU. 

SERVICES ENTRUSTED TO: 

NEUBLE MONUMENT 
Funeral Home, LLC 

1330 Bluebird Road 

Lebanon, TN  37087 ·  615-444-3117 

 
James Neuble, Jr.,- Owner/Funeral Director 

Stacy Neuble,- Co-owner/Assistant 
 

Another Creation by Cynthia & Ronye   615-893-7771 

 
 

We express our sincere thanks to all family members, 
neighbors and friends for their acts of kindness and the 

concern they have shown for our loved one and for us. We 
are humbled and deeply moved by your outpouring of love. 
Everyone has been instrumental in helping to ease the pain 

of our loss.  

                                                                               -The Family 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 

WE LOVE 
YOU  


